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CircularNo:MIS International School/ExtCircNo.15/Grades:Nur to 12/Webinar /19.07.24

Dear Parents

This is with reference to CBSE Circular No. TRG- 33/2024, kindly note the details of webinar
on “Awareness about the Three New Criminal Laws notified by the Government of India”- reg.

The three new criminal laws namely Bharatiya Nyaya Sanhita 2023, Bharatiya Nagarik
Suraksha Sanhita, 2023 and Bharatiya Sakshya Adhiniyam, 2023; were notified on 25th
December, 2023 to replace the Indian Penal Code, 1860, the Code of Criminal
Procedure, 1973 and the Indian Evidence Act, 1872. These three laws have come into

~effect from July 1, 2024. Awareness about these new laws would strengthen our

commitment to uphold the law of the land and help us act ethically and responsibly.
Considering the relevance of the subject, an awareness webinar is being scheduled as
per details below.

Topic: “Awareness about the Three New Criminal Laws notified by the Government of
India”

Date: 25 July, 2024 (Thursday)

Time: 03.30 PM — 05.12 PM (IST)

Mode: Online/Live streaming |

Speaker: Sh. D C Jain, IPS, Former SpeCiaI Director, CBI.

This programme will be live streamed through YouTube Channel of Training Unit, CBSE.

Webinar Link: https://youtube..com/Iivé/ff417I.ODm‘kglc ‘

You may kindly attend the webinar.

Warm Regards

Mrs. Monika Chhabra

'Principal

MIS International School
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